Training Notice

‘ttention to Engineers of PWD

IMG, Thiruvananthapuram is conducting a “Training on Administrative

Effectiveness for Engineers” (STP 870) from 14.12.2017 to 16.12.2017 (3 days) at
IMC. Thiruvananthapuram.

Those who (Engineers of PWD Offices in Thiruvananthapuram, Kottyam,
Pathanamthitta, Alappuzha & Kollam Districts) are interested to attend the
pros-amme, Please mail your details (Name, Designation, Office Address,
Mobile No, e-mail lD and Date of Birth) to Sri. Kannan/./.t?:‘e”?.’.f:’.".-&é,

Brdge cr 2 e 05(7”,66(7/& CE, Desgn s (i madnim .

Departmental Co- ordma or.

e-mail: kannan.250590@gmail.com
Mobile No: 9496924298 on or before 20.11.2017.

The session timings will be from 10.00 am to 5.00 pm.

The accommodation facility will also be provided. if required.

' NB: Those who were attended training earlier in the above subjects, need
l

not apply

F.C-4/MK.




